
 
 

Covid RISK ASSESSMENT 
ADDITIONS WITH RESPECT TO CHILDREN’S SUNDAY MORNING 

ACTIVITIES 
 

As of 19th July 2021, the government has lifted many of the Covid restrictions which were 
law and replaced them with guidance. 
 
Sunday Buzz, the children’s group (school year groups up to and including year 6) meeting 
during the Sunday morning service will be operating in the New Hall until further notice.   
 
They will leave the church service and be encouraged to use hand gel before entering the 
hall.  Furniture will be reasonably spaced but social distancing is not required. 
 
Equipment can be shared but it is reasonable to discourage items going into or near the 
face/mouth/nose. 
 
Food and/or drink may be offered as a relevant part of the teaching activities but may be 
declined by choice.  All reasonable health and safety precautions will be in place. 
 
The room will be well ventilated before, during and after the session until the building is 
locked up. 
 
Toilets will have protocols in place as per the main church Risk Assessment.  Children will be 
allowed out to toilets one at a time and reasonably supervised, according to age.  This is to 
ensure toilets are wiped with wet wipes, hands are washed with soap, paper towels used 
and disposed into pedal bins and the area is left covid secure for the next user. 
 
Rubbish will be properly deposited in the bin in the hall. 
 
The use of hand gel will be encouraged as children leave the hall and are returned to the 
supervision of their parents/carers. 
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